
From: Paul Barnes
To: Meredith Badalucca
Subject: 245 Rte 32
Date: Tuesday, January 16, 2024 3:39:24 PM

Meredith,
 
I received the current plans for 245 Rte 32. These plans are listed as “Condominium” plans. The Fire
Code does not recognize condominiums. They are either Multi-family or Townhouses. These
proposed plans shall include a full sprinkler system and fire alarm per the Connecticut State Fire
Safety Code.
 
Thank you
 

Paul D. Barnes Sr.

Fire Marshal/EMD

Town of Montville
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